
A New Way to Report 
Student Absences 

We work to ensure that all students arrive at school safely each day.

To improve our safe arrival process, we are introducing a new system that will make it easier 
and more convenient for you to report – and respond to – your child’s school absences.

SafeArrival allows families to report or schedule a future absence in one of three ways:

1. Website 2. App 3. Phone 
 

This will save time when a school needs to verify student attendance, and when notifying 
families of unexpected or unplanned absences.

Watch for more details in the weeks ahead. We will be confirming family email 
addresses, sharing details about SafeArrival and giving you plenty of notice before its launch.

We look forward to all families taking part.

Coming SPRING 2019 to all HWDSB schools.


